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FOLLOWING CHRIST IN MISSION 
  

 

Morning Celebration             9:30 a.m. 

Fellowship                      10:30 a.m. 

Sunday School                     10:45 a.m.  

 



 

 
 

FIRST REFORMED CHURCH 
SUNDAY MORNING CELEBRATION 

Sunday, September 22, 2019 9:30 AM 

 
WE PREPARE TO PRAISE GOD 

PRELUDE     

WELCOME and ANNOUNCEMENTS                                   Pastor Rob Horstman 

*GREETINGS (*Those who are able please stand) 

*CALL TO WORSHIP       

WE COME TO GOD WITH PRAISE, PRAYERS, AND GIFTS 

*PRAISE SONGS   “We Have Come into His  House”    #113 
   “Holy Spirit”      Power Point 

PROFESSION OF FAITH  Hadley Dake 

RECEIVING GOD’S GOOD NEWS 

CHILDREN’S MESSAGE 
~Children age 4 – 2nd grade are dismissed for Children & Worship 

MESSAGE              “The Day of Atonement” 
Scripture:  Leviticus 16:1 – 10, 20 – 22, 29 – 31   

SO WE CAN JOYFULLY RESPOND IN CHRIST’S NAME 

GIVING OF TITHES AND OFFERINGS   ~ Second Offering for the Building Fund 

MORNING PRAYER with THE LORD’S PRAYER 

*BENEDICTION                                     

*SONG OF PARTING  “To God Be the Glory” vs 1                #36 

*POSTLUDE      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



WELCOME TO FIRST REFORMED CHURCH! 
 
 
 

9:30 am Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message 

Greeter:  Gail Harmelink   Organist:  Donna Tilstra/Kendra Van Regenmorter 

Healthy snacks provided by Jody Van Regenmorter Video Recording:  Chenoa Vande Stouwe 

Fellowship Cookies provided by Erin Van Der Brink & Sarah Krupke 

Nursery Caregivers:  Natalie Bohlke, Sherry Carolyn, Caitlyn Lapka 

Children & Worship Leader: Jody  Banner Bearers: Charlie Lapka & Tobey Halma  

Children & Worship Greeters: Mindy L, Samantha S, Kassidy VG, Hadley D, Meg L, Jamie M 

 

NEXT SUNDAY ~ September 29 

9:30 am Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message 

Greeters: Al & Barb Hassebroek    Organist:  Irene Ter Wee 

Healthy snacks provided by Lisa Van Regenmorter Video Recording: Dylan Teunissen 

Nursery Caregivers:  Kelcie Hofer, Barb Hassebroek, Samantha Feikema 

Children & Worship Leader: Shardell  Banner Bearers: Trenton Rozeboom & Ceagan Denekas  

Children & Worship Greeters: Regan C, Gwen B, Shannon F, Rachel T, Breanna F, Courtney H 

Offering:  General Fund, Special Offering for Impact Rocky Mountain High Trip 

 

CONGREGATIONAL NEWS 

The Calling Team for this month is Phil Brouwer & Lance Van Roekel. 

A special 5th Sunday Offering will be received next Sunday, September 29 for Impact Youth to be used for the 

upcoming Rocky Mountain High trip. 

Next week Sunday Jeff Haverhals of Kingdom Boundaries Ministries of Sioux Falls will be joining us, along 

with some of his ex- prisoners, to discuss his aftercare program for those leaving the prison system and returning 

to life.  He will give a brief presentation during the offering in the morning service and a more extensive 

presentation during the Sunday school hour in the sanctuary after church.  I invite everyone to join us.  If your 

older age-appropriate Sunday school classes would like to join us that morning it would be great. I plan on taking 

my 8-9 graders to this.  If you have any questions, please talk with me.  Thanks, Pastor Rob.    

A Memorial fund has been set up for Chad Rozeboom and his family at First Bank & Trust in Canton, 

SD.  Memorial gifts can be dropped off or mailed to First Bank & Trust Attn. Barb Rozeboom Memorial Fund 

PO Box 328 Canton, SD 57013. 

Thank you to all who brought salads for the funeral this past week.  Please pick up your containers from the 

table at the bottom of the stairway. 

October Newsletter items are due next Sunday, September 29.  Please email to frcinwood@gmail.com or place 

in the bulletin/newsletter mailbox.  Thank you! 

Serendipity Bible Study will meet Friday, September 27 at 1:00 at the home of Betty Teunissen. 

Daughters of the King Kick Off! 7:00 pm September 25 @ First Reformed Inwood for girls 3rd – 8th grade. This 

year’s theme is “Strong and Courageous: Women of the Bible”. We meet the 2nd and 4th Wednesdays from 7 – 

8:30 pm.  If you have a daughter in one of these grades and would like her to join us, please contact Dori Horstman 

at 712.330.7966 or gofishin@alliancecom.net.   

Cadet Kick-off night will be on Wednesday, September 25 at the Inwood City Park (ball field) starting at 7 

pm.  Any 3rd - 8th grade boys and their fathers are invited to join us. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sermon and Worship Service videos/audio can be found on the  

First Reformed Church Website - www.frcinwood.org 

mailto:frcinwood@gmail.com
mailto:gofishin@alliancecom.net


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JOYS & CONCERNS 
 

• This morning we celebrate the Profession of Faith of Hadley Dake.  Congratulations Hadley!  The rolls today 

are in honor of Hadley’s special day. 
 

• We express our sympathies to Chad Rozeboom and his children Shaylee, Dawson, Danica, Tyler, Caiden and 

Cameron in the death of Barb.  We also extend our sympathies to Matt & Samantha Rozeboom in the passing of 

their sister-in-law.  Barb’s funeral was held this past Tuesday.  Keep the Rozeboom families in your prayers. 
 

• Merle Tilstra was released from the hospital and is home.  He had fluid on the lung.  He goes in next week for a 

checkup and to see how the lung is doing. 
 

• Melissa Moser had her final treatment this past Tuesday in Iowa City and is back home.  Keep Melissa in your 

prayers as she recovers from this treatment. 
 

• Loren Klarenbeek would like to thank the congregation for your prayers and concern while he was in the hospital. 
 

• Jake Dieters is home and doing well. 
 

• Rich Bos is waiting for answers to his test results yet.   
 

• Justin Brower continues with his dizziness and headaches.  Pray for answers. 
 

• Jean Berg will have shoulder replacement surgery this Thursday, September 26.  Keep her in your prayers. 
 

• Denny & Joan Hoogendoorn’s son, Brent, had knee surgery this past week.  Pray for healing and for Brent’s 

family. 
 

• Trish Lombard has been diagnosed with stage four pancreatic cancer.  Pray as she moves into a treatment plan 

that God may bring healing. 
 

• Pray for those who are fighting cancer in our congregation– Merle Tilstra, Melissa Moser, Ron Zylstra, Jake 

Dieters and others from our communities and families. 
 

 

Rock Valley MOPS (Mothers of PreSchoolers) will 

be meeting Wednesday, September 25 at 9 am in the 

basement of Trinity CRC in Rock Valley!  

 

 

 

Mark your calendars- Wednesday night meal will be on Wednesday Sept 25th in the IFRC upstairs fellowship 

hall. Meal will go from 5:00-7:00 pm. The meal is free! The menu for that evening will be hamburgers/ hotdogs, 

grilled veggie mix and apple crisp! If you have any questions please contact Courtnie Fleshman 

(fleshman_02@icloud.com). 

If you have any excess garden veggies- specifically potatoes, onions, peppers, tomatoes, lettuce, green beans and 

carrots or excess apples and you would like to donate them to the Wednesday night meal, please bring them to church 

by Sunday, September 22nd. You may put them on the ‘coffee bar’ in the fellowship hall! Or contact Courtnie and 

pickup of items can be arranged! If you have other garden items that you would like to donate you may drop them 

off too. We will freeze them and use them at a later meal! Thanks so much in advance! 

 

Hegg Health Center is hosting their Annual Ladies Night Out!  This 

great event will be held Thursday, September 26 at Parkview Events 
Center in Rock Valley, Iowa.  We invite you to join us at 4:30pm for 

boutique shopping with the following vendors: KelBrits, Classy 

Closet, Willow Creek Boutique, ZYIA, Walk By Faith Jewelry and 
a build-your-own-bouquet flower bar with Indigo Row Floral 

Design. At 6:30pm, a catered supper by The Lunch House will be 

served, followed by Keynote Speaker, Amy Dee. Hilarious, 

motivational speaker, Amy Dee, will be joining us to speak on “Bold 
Women Bliss.” Amy has over 20 year of professional speaking and 

is sure to entertain you with her crazy stories and great advice! You 

won’t want to miss this fantastic and inspiring evening. To purchase 
tickets, call 712-476-8327 or stop by the Hegg Administration 

Building. Cost per ticket is $20. 

 

On Wednesday, September 25, at 8:30 a.m., the students 

and staff of Inwood Christian School will be meeting 

around the flagpole to celebrate our freedom to pray.  They 

invite and encourage everyone to join them as they 

participate in this year’s “See You At The Pole” 

celebration. 
 

The Inwood Cadet Club is looking for a few men that 

would be willing to help out as Counselors or Helpers for 

the upcoming year.  If you would be willing or have any 
question please contact Heath Van Voorst  (712-470-1480) 

or Howard Koedam (605-351-1946) 
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Our Leadership Team 

Rob Horstman, Pastor and President* 

Pastor Rob’s Office (712)-753-2347 ~ Pastor Rob’s Email:  pastorrob@alliancecom.net 
Monday is Pastor Rob’s day off 

 
 

            Elders      Deacons 

Phil Brouwer, ‘22    Jake Erpenbach, ‘22 

           *Jesse Moser, ’20, VP    Terry Teunissen, ‘22 

James Van Ginkel, ’21    Keith Van Der Brink, ‘20 

   Chad Van Regenmorter, ’20   Randy Van Hill. ‘21 

                      *Mark Van Tol, ’22, Clerk            *Lance Van Roekel, ’20, Head Deacon 
      

* Executive Committee Members 
The Elders and Deacons meet monthly the third Wednesday at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Ministry Area Coordinators 

Buildings & Grounds: Keith Van Der Brink     Education: Eileen Denekas    

Mission: Gail Harmelink     Outreach: Jody Van Regenmorter     Worship: Dori Horstman 

Sound & Video:  Chris Lapka      Fellowship: Courtnie Fleshman 
 

Ministry Support Staff 

Youth Director:  Anita VanVeldhuizen ~ anita.vanv@yahoo.com 

Secretary/Treasurer: Bonnie Van Ginkel 

Custodian: Sandy Van Tol ~ (712)753-2367 

Accompanists: Courtnie Fleshman, Amber Van Essen, Irene Ter Wee,  

Phil Brouwer, Rebecca Van Regenmorter, Regan Claus 

Praise Team Leader/Accompanist: Courtnie Fleshman 

Sound Technician: Janice Ver Hoeven 

 

Missionaries We Help Support 

Brian and Donna Renes and family Roger and Karen Van Otterloo and family 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday Offering Schedule 
1st Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Benevolent Fund, and Children’s Coin Offering 
2nd and 3rd Sundays are for the General Fund 
4th Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Building Fund 
5th Sunday is for the General Fund as well as a special offering that is determined by the deacons 

 
 
 
 
 
Please call (712)753-4818 or email frcinwood@gmail.com to submit items for the bulletin by Thursday morning.  
Bonnie is in the church office Thursday and Friday 8 am – noon.   

mailto:pastorrob@alliancecom.net
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